Barnes County Sheriff's Office
575 10th St. SW Suite 4

Sheriff Randy McClaflin

(P) 701-845-8630 (F) 701-845-0002

According to Barnes County Sheriff, Randy McClaflin, on 9-30-21 at 4:11 pm a 3-
vehicle accident occurred on State Highway 1, 5 % miles southwest of Valley City.

A 2004 Ford F-250 driven by a 17-year-old juvenile from Valley City rear-ended a
2015 Dodge 1500 driven by an 84-year-old man from Valley City and it was
pushed into a 1995 Chevrolet pickup truck driven by a 49-year-old Litchville man.

The Ford f-250 had a passenger that was checked by the Barnes County
Ambulance and not transported.

The Dodge pickup driver was uninjured.
The 17 year old juvenile was issued a citation for Care Required.
The Litchville man and a passenger were both uninjured.

Responding agency’s that assisted the Barnes County Sheriff’s Office were the
Barnes County Ambulance, Valley City Rescue squad, and the North Dakota
Highway Patrol.



